
 

 

 

 

 

April 22, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives  

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations  

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  

I am requesting $2,947,000 under Housing and Urban Development Economic Development 

Initiative program for the City of Tucson’s Mission Manor Aquatic Complex project for FY 

2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Tucson located at 255 W. Alameda 

Street, Tucson, AZ 85701. The location of the project is 5900 S.12th Ave, Tucson, AZ 85706.  

Mission Manor Aquatic Complex proposal will provide recreational opportunities in the form of 

a year-round therapeutic multi-use pool, splash playground, bathhouse, and plaza space in a low-

income neighborhood.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,   

 

Raúl M. Grijalva 

Member of Congress  
 

 

 


